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MCS WEEKLY UPDATE 
WEEK ENDING 11/09/2018 

 

Each week I write an email to the faculty, staff and Board of Education to update them on the events of the last week and 
to keep them “in the loop” on important issues that impact MCS.  In order to foster even greater communication and 
transparency for the great work that is done at MCS, I will be sending a weekly update out to the larger Milford 
community to keep you “in the loop” as well. Here is my update for the week ending 11/09/2018: 

 
STATE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT REVIEWS CAFETERIA 
Congratulations to the entire cafeteria staff for a very positive review from the State Education Department (SED).  The 
SED team was at MCS the entire day on Thursday, and they spoke well of the entire MCS Cafeteria team!  Way to go! 
 
CLASS OF 2019 CHINESE AUCTION 
On Saturday, the Class of 2019 will hold their Chinese Auction.  The doors will open at 10AM, and the auction itself will 
begin at 1PM.  This is a major fundraiser for the senior class, and I hope that we can all show them our support. 
 
CAPITAL PROJECT UPDATE 
We continue to work toward preparing for the Capital Project vote on December 11th.  As a reminder, there will be  
NO ADDITIONAL TAX BURDEN in order for our District to complete this $4.69 million project. 
 
Last Friday, our team met with the architects and our construction manager to review the architectural drawings.  This 
review included the mechanical engineer's analysis of our HVAC system and plumbing in the main office area.  His 
review indicated that our current HVAC system is highly inefficient and that many of the components are at "end-of-
life".  If approved by voters, these systems will be replaced, and we will benefit from a much more energy efficient 
system.  
 
SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT NEXT WEEK 
Next week I will announce a special initiative that will call on our entire staff and our students in grades 6-12 to dream 
big, take action, and give back to MCS.  Stay tuned! 
 
 
Have a great weekend! 
Mark 


